
Provincial legislation will allow up to 20
storey towers to be built in the 800m

around skytrain stations

Tenants living in older buildings in New
West may be at risk of displacement if

their buildings are redeveloped

Do you
rent in

the
target
area? 

Can’t
afford to
move? 

Contact us!
New Westminster Tenants Union 

Email: nwtenantsunion@gmail.com
Webpage: www.nwtenantsunion.org 

Before new housing is built, we need a plan
to protect renters rights and stop

displacement from the community 

It’s urgent that we start talking 
and taking action now !


